
VETERANS FOOD SERVICES!
If you or someone in your family is a veteran, please consider signing up for our 
Veteran’s Program through Livingston County Veterans Services. By going through 
their intake process, we can feed more of our community members and get more of 
the items that your family needs. Please contact 517-546-6338 for more information.

For other food resources, please stop by our Fresh Market at Shared Harvest 
Pantry each Wednesday from 10 am - 1 pm and 5 pm - 7 pm where you can receive 
fresh, FREE produce with no appointment necessary.

To schedule an appointment at Shared Harvest Pantry to shop, please contact 
517-548-3710.

Our Shared Harvest Pantry is located at: 5924 Sterling Dr. Howell, MI 48843


